
Our first priority at Cannabis NB remains the health and safety of our
teams and customers and we are taking significant preventive measures
to ensure this. We will continue to adapt our processes to best serve our
customers in a safe and healthy environment.

UPDATE ON OUR COVID-19 RESPONSE

We thank our customers for the patience they’ve shown our team
members over the last week as we’ve implemented steps to keep us all
safe.  Customers are also reminded that they can buy products online
through our website www.cannabis-nb.com or can use our Cannabis NB
Express option where you can pay online and pick up with limited
interactions in-store.

Cannabis NB continues to assess the situation and make necessary
changes as required. Cannabis NB takes its responsibilities as the only
legal cannabis retailer in the province very seriously and will continue to
act on the advice of public health officials.

We all play a role in keeping each other and our community safe – our
team will do our part and we ask our customers to do the same. We
respectfully ask that our customers respect social distancing while in our
stores to protect themselves and our team members and continue to be
patient with us as we make changes in our stores that will help all of us
do that.


